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It is exceptionally difficult to be homeless but the city parks are not a place to put our homeless. The
tent areas I have seen around Portland generally have large amounts of trash that accumulates
including needles and syringes We have done tent camping for decades across the US and there are
in most campgrounds, hosts, and they are there for a reason. Campgrounds need constant upkeep
and maintenance so they do not become trashed Joanne hardesty is well meaning but this is a bad
idea 
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